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Env-Hw 1300 & 40 CFR 266 Subpart P

• NHDES adopted Env-Hw 1300 & 40 CFR 266 Subpart P (Pharmaceutical 
Rules) on July 23, 2022; incorporated by reference with amendments.

• All healthcare facilities that already have an EPA ID number are required to 
notify in accordance with the Pharmaceutical Rules by September 21, 2022.

• All healthcare facilities that do not have an EPA ID number are required to 
notify by September 21, 2022, or within 60 days of being subject to the 
Pharmaceutical Rules.

• A healthcare facility that is a very small quantity generator (VSQG) that had 
previously notified per the Pharmaceutical Rules can elect to withdraw from 
the Healthcare Rules but will need to manage its hazardous waste pharms in 
accordance with the applicable hazardous waste rules.
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Notifications

• As of December 12, 2022, NHDES has received 117 
Notifications as required by the Pharmaceutical Rules.

– 5 Large Quantity Generators (LQG)

– 30 Small Quantity Generators (SQG)

– 63 VSQGs

– 19 Notified as None- Not a generator of hazardous waste 
other than hazardous waste pharmaceuticals.

– 5 healthcare facilities (4LQGs/1SQG) have not notified as 

required by the Pharmaceutical Rules.
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NH Hospital Inspection

• Two LQG hospitals inspected; the first 
approximately one month after NHDES 
adopted the Healthcare Rules and the other 
last week.

• Overall went well. Both hospitals had minor 
compliance issues with Pharmaceutical Rules.

• Education and outreach
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Education & Outreach

• NHDES Hazardous Waste Coordinator Certification 
program sent an email to all LQGs and SQGs once the 
Healthcare Rules were adopted.

• NHDES Reporting Information Management Section 
sent a reminder to all LQG and SQG healthcare 
facilities to submit the Notification.

• Presentation to the NH Hospital Association

• Fact Sheets

• Healthcare Facility Checklist
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Challenges

• Some healthcare facilities, because it is new, would rather 
comply with the previous rules and keep doing what they 
were doing. 

• DOT shipping requirements for potentially creditable 
hazardous waste pharmaceuticals.

• Getting the healthcare facilities to correctly complete their 
Notification forms.

– Identify hazardous waste pharmaceuticals separate from 
other hazardous waste they generate.
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Challenges
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What’s Next?

• FFY 2023

– 2 LQG hospital inspections 

– 1 LQG Pharmacy 

• Two facilities have not re-notified

• FFY 2024

– 0 LQG hospital inspections
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Questions

• Dawn Brule, Waste Management Specialist

• 603-271-1375,  dawn.m.brule@des.nh.gov

• Tammy Calligandes, Waste Management Specialist

• 603-271-7513,   tammy.a.calligandes@des.nh.gov
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